Antonia Hover

From: John Plescow

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 11:51 AM

To: Consumer Correspondence; Ellen Plend|
Subject: FW: Please forward to the Clerk's office.
Attachments: protest 20250011

Please, add to docket 20250011.

From: Ellen Plendl <EPlendl@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 11:33 AM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: Please forward to the Clerk's office.

Hi John,
The attached Emails have been entered into CATS. Please forward email to Clerk’s office.

Thank you.



Antonia Hover

From: T Stack <trstack@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 9:27 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Cc: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com
Subject: $9 Billion Rate Increase!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Not sure who is doing the math here. FPL is spending billions on Chinese solar panels, inverters and batteries that cost
10x as much as constant duty on-demand energy!

We do not need intermittent power generation at an extraordinary cost!

This will result in our already high energy costs increase 40%. Are you trying to get people to leave the state?
Do want the CCP to shut down these sources at will?

Respectfully,

Todd Stack
Lakewood Ranch, FL





















